
Letter:  Appreciation  for
Tahoe concert cruises
To the community,

Over the last few weeks, the talented duo of Ike and Martin
have rocked the MS Dixie and the Tahoe Queen with a series of
free concert cruises.

I  can’t  begin  to  express  how  wonderful  these  musical
interludes, in the midst of all the holiday madness, lightened
our moods and elevated our love of all things Tahoe. Kudos to
not only Ike and Martin, but to Aramark Parks and Destinations
along with their very hospitable staff on both ships.

There really are few things as magical as a lake cruise,
surrounded by friends, listening to exceptional music. It was
a Christmas present, in and of itself.

Thank you to all who made it happen.

Denise Haerr, South Lake Tahoe

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2014/12/letter-appreciation-for-tahoe-concert-cruises/
https://www.laketahoenews.net/2014/12/letter-appreciation-for-tahoe-concert-cruises/

